“The Enchantment Theatre Players Group”
is pleased to present a staged musical reading of

«“It's Never Too Late”

A New Musical Play Written and Directed By
Lou Dipietro

Opening night is Saturday-June 15, 2019 at 7:30 PM
in the “ Enchantment At Hamilton Theatre”

The residents of Enchantment are cordially invited to attend the
opening. This is a new musical about how a brief encounter of two
former lovers changes the lives of seven people. A night to
remember! An “After Party” of Coffee and Desserts will follow.

Seating is limited—Sign up sheets will be out on Wednesday,
May 15, 2019. Hope you can join us for this special evening!




